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CITY COUNCIL BILL #23-0440/ SALE OF PROPERTY 

– MARKET CENTER RENEWAL PLAN AREA – 32 

PROPERTIES 

 

The Honorable President and  November 21, 2023 

     Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #23-0440, which is for the 

purpose of authorizing the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to sell, at either public or 

private sale, all its interest in certain properties that are located within that area formerly known 

as the Market Center Renewal Plan Area, originally established by Ordinance 77-579, as last 

amended by Ordinance 18-214, and are no longer needed for public use; and providing for a 

special effective date.   

 

The Department of Planning recommends approval of City Council Bill #23-0440, as it would 

allow for several area redevelopment projects to proceed.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 

 

CR/ewt 

 

cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

The Honorable Eric Costello, Council Rep. to Planning Commission 

Mr. Colin Tarbert, BDC 

Ms. Rebecca Witt, BMZA 

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration 

Ms. Stephanie Murdock, DHCD 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC 

Mr. Liam Davis, DOT 

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services 


